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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The DfE are sending daily updates to schools and we will make any necessary amendments.  We will 
keep you informed of any changes to our provision.  
 
Soap and water are the most effective ways to ensure hands are clean. If you do wish to provide 
your child with hand sanitiser to use in school, we are happy to accommodate this. Children should 
be able to use this by themselves.  
 
Please keep us informed of any contact you have had with any potential cases of the coronavirus.  
 
You may also find it helpful to have the DfE helpline number for staff and parents.  
 

Department for Education Coronavirus helpline 

On Monday we launched a new helpline to answer questions about COVID-19 
related to education. Staff, parents and young people can contact the helpline 
as follows: 

Phone: 0800 046 8687 
Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 
Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday)  

 
If there is anything you think we should be doing that we are not, please don’t hesitate to get in 
contact with us. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Séana Henry 
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